
 

October 8, 2015 

 

 

Product Change Notification  

 

To:     CHERRY Inside and Outside Sales Force 

 

From:  CHERRY CID Marketing 

 

This is to inform you that the production of the G83-6644 Series is being 

discontinued.   This includes all custom versions as well as all language versions. 

The suggested replacement is the  JK-A0100 Series. 

There is limited stock of the G83-6644 series available both at our warehouse and 

in the Channel.  Please contact your CHERRY sales specialist with any availability 

concerns. 

Last date to request an RGM: November 2, 2015. 

We reserve the right to refuse or to cancel an order(s).  All product ordered 

10/12/15 and beyond is non-cancellable, non-returnable. 

 

Please contact keyboardsupport@zf.com if you would like further information or 

need assistance on a replacement. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Vickie Ellis 

Market Analyst  

 

ZF Electronic Systems Pleasant Prairie, LLC 

11200 88thAve 

Pleasant Prairie WI 53158 

USA 

Phone: +1 262-42-6500 

Email:  cep_sales@zf.com 

      


